
 

 

Friday 7th March 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Y3 Visit to Sheffield Cathedral and Millennium Gallery – Tuesday 25th March 

 

As you may know, the Year 3 children are involved in Sheffield Cathedral’s 

Schools Singing Programme. Mr Pinto, who leads the sessions, has invited us to 

visit the Cathedral on Tuesday 25th March. The trip will involve a tour of the 

building (including a trail activity), a rehearsal in the Nave and a short 

performance at 12pm.  

 

We hope you agree this is a wonderful opportunity for the children and simply 

ask that you give permission for your child to attend via the online form by 

Tuesday 18th March. There is no charge for the visit. 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/iybnUfm9fD  

 

Children should come to school wearing school uniform as normal. The 

coaches will leave at 9am so all children must be in school on time to be 

registered by their class teacher.  

 

Please send your child with a packed lunch. Any children who are entitled to 

free school meals and require a school pack up should email 

enquiries@deepcar-st-johns.sheffield.sch.uk as soon as possible.  

 

Parents are welcome to attend the performance at 12pm; however, you will 

not be able to take your child home after the service as we will be calling at 

the Millennium Gallery before we head back to school. 

 

We aim to be back at school by the end of the school day although this will 

depend on traffic. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us via the School 

Office or the Year 3 email address Year3@deepcar-st-johns.sheffield.sch.uk 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Thompson and Miss Hurst 
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